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23rd May 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
  
On the 1st July 2022 Year 5 will be celebrating the end of a fantastic year with a campfire and 
sleepover on our school field. The children will take part in fun team building activities at 
school, prepare their dinner and sing songs around a campfire. 
  
The celebration will run from 5pm on Friday 1st July until 8am on Saturday 2nd July. Children 
should bring a spare change of outdoor clothing, something warm to sit around the campfire, 
a sleeping bag, pillow, overnight clothes/toiletries and a change of clothes to go home in. As 
the weather is variable they should bring sun cream, a hat and a waterproof jacket. 
 
We are requesting a payment of £3.00 towards the cost of the campfire food, please sign into 
your Arbor parent portal account to make payment and give permission for your child to 
attend the sleepover by Friday 10th June 2022. 
  
Thank you, 
  
Mrs Emily Young 
Year 5 Teacher 
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